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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Roberta Clark <robertaclark@fairpoint.net>

Sent: Wednesday, February 18, 2015 3:00 PM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Subject: Grow Brothers MJ Processing

Dear Commissioners, 
 
What have you done??? The application for a license for the Grow Brothers MJ location is sadly remiss in so 
many details that would impact the safety of our citizens, as well as the skirting of the correct address for the 
facility!  Wy has this operation been allowed to change the address for a measly $75??? 
 
PLEASE start to take responsibility for the process and administration of these applications for 
growing/Processing cannabis in our  neighborhoods! 
 
Roberta J. Clark 
1003 Chamith Lane 
Ellensburg, WA  98926 
 
 
 


